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Comments: My fellow Americans, in the Lolo National Forest Plan we need to prioritize backcountry hunting and

fishing opportunities, we must guard our wildlife habitat and populations with protected and improved migration

corridors (esp Bighorn Sheep), and limit development and permanent impacts on our native ungulate

populations. Please continue the important work on restoring and growing the westslope cutthroat trout

population. And please use road closures to limit motorized use as much as possible. Use the quads God gave

you. Thanks.


